
RE-ELECT Dr. Mark Godley, a vote to support his active involvement in transforming healthcare and 
improving our profession.

For the past 2 years I have served district 3 on the BCMA board. I am truly grateful to have had this opportunity. In this 
short time I have gained a broad knowledge of the issues facing our profession. I have brought alternative ideas to the 
BCMA board offering novel solutions based on my experience in private healthcare alternate delivery models.

The acquisition of False Creek Surgical Centre has subsequently enabled me to actively participate in the 
transformation of our public healthcare system. I am working with government, health authorities and community 
hospitals, but I am also working with you through my appointment to the BCMA. Through a recent BCMA endorsement 
for my healthcare transformation activities I ask you to re-elect me as your delegate so I may continue the work I 
started.

I strongly believe in my 2010 election statement, and I have acted on these statements, making changes that will 
benefit us all:

“We need to be our patients’ champions. Government and health authorities, for their part, too 
often treat patients as “subjects”. We need to treat them, and to see them treated, as real people. 
Patients deserve choices, and for the BC government to decide all care is simply wrong. If we 
empower patients with choices in care, we win their support and through the BCMA become a 
powerful force that political leaders cannot ignore”

“I also believe that we cannot take for granted that our professional revenues will be generated 
primarily from government collected taxation of the public. We need to promote alternative delivery 
systems.”

Your continued support with your vote allows me to continue my BCMA contributions and help strengthen our 
profession.

Please vote Mark Godley

Thank you.

VOTE FOR MARK GODLEY FOR DISTRICT DELEGATE


